
 

 

 

 

July 28, 2022 

 

Subject: Plan Sponsor Mental Health Access to Care and Parity Recommendations  

 
Employers for years have been concerned about the access to quality mental health 
services available through their TPAs. More recently, they have been challenged by 
DOL requirements to ensure compliance with the Mental Health Parity and Addiction 
Equity Act.  This particular requirement has been accelerated as a result of the 
Consolidated Appropriations Act, 2021 (CAA).   
 
The National Alliance and The Path Forward for Mental Health and Substance Use team 
have developed a series of recommendations consistent with both of these concerns: 
Plan Sponsor Mental Health Access and Parity Recommendations. 
 
While some employers have taken extraordinary steps to supplement access, these still 
may not be adequate to satisfy fiduciary requirements related to MHPAEA and CAA.  
While DOL guidance is still very broad related to these requirements, we believe that 
employers and other plan sponsors who implement the attached recommendations 
should be viewed favorably as acting in good faith regarding their fiduciary 
responsibilities. 
 
To improve your plan performance related to mental health access and parity 
oversight, we recommend that each plan sponsor review in detail these 
recommendations and exercise them with their TPA(s). While we appreciate the 
complexity of some of the issues associated with MH/SU, we also highly recommend 
that coalitions and plan sponsors across the country act uniformly and collectively to 
assess and, as appropriate, insist on TPA improvement plans consistent with these 
recommendations. 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
 
Michael Thompson 
President & CEO 

https://www.ballardspahr.com/Insights/Alerts-and-Articles/2022/01/Understanding-the-Mental-Health-Parity-and-Addiction-Equity-Act
https://mhtari.org/Plan_Sponsor_Recommendations.pdf

